
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
30h March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I hope you are all safe and well.  
 
It was lovely to see all the parents/carers at the Reception and Nursery Mother’s Day celebration. I know the 
children really enjoyed it.  
 
As we come to the end of another term we have a number of staff moving on and some staff returning.  
 
Mrs Fletcher has been our Assistant head teacher responsible for Inclusion and SEND for five years. She has worked 
with many families and children during her time at Claremont and has been an integral part of our leadership team. 
She is leaving to take up a role in an all through Primary, secondary and sixth form school in Cheshire.  
 
Ms Hill has been a valued member of staff in our inclusion team. She has worked with many families and children 
whilst at Claremont. She is leaving us to become a social worker.  
 
It is always sad to see staff leaving but we wish both Mrs Fletcher and Ms Hill all the best in the next stages of their 
career and thank them for all their hard work and dedication whilst at Claremont. 
 
In April we are very pleased to welcome back Mrs Killeen who will be our Assistant Headteacher responsible for 
Inclusion and SEND and Ms N Wood will be joining our Inclusion team. After the Easter Holiday Ms Flannagan will be 
working with Hedgehogs in the Nursery.  
 
Our newsletter will be available on the website on Friday claremontprimary.com. The children have been learning so 
much during this term and it’s lovely to be able to share that with you.   
 
All the staff join me in wishing you a peaceful Ramadan, Ramadan Mubarak! For our families who will be celebrating 
Easter, Happy Easter! 
 
I hope you all continue to stay safe and well. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Anne Conboy 

 
Miss A.M Conboy 
Headteacher 


